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Going to court   

During the COVID-19 pandemic the High Court of Australia, Federal Court of Australia, Family Court of 

Australia and Federal Circuit Court of Australia are still operating. Some registries allow for limited face-

to-face services, with the majority of assistance provided virtually. Arrangements for current 

proceedings before the court may vary.  

For the latest information and updates, visit the relevant court's website or use the following contact 

details: 

 High Court of Australia or 02 6270 6811 

 Federal Court of Australia or 1300 720 980 

 Family Court of Australia or 1300 352 000 

 Federal Circuit Court of Australia or 1300 720 980 

The Administrative Appeals Tribunal is still operating and local registries are open, subject to individual 

state advice. For further information visit the tribunal’s website or call 1800 228 333. 

 

 

http://www.hcourt.gov.au/
http://www.fedcourt.gov.au/
http://www.familycourt.gov.au/
http://www.federalcircuitcourt.gov.au/
https://www.aat.gov.au/impact-of-coronavirus-covid-19-on-our-services

